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COVID-19 Updated Communication 

 
Released on: March 23, 2020 
From: Mr. Stan Stratton, Superintendent  
 
Blackcat Families, 
 
We appreciate all the support you have given to the district during this unfortunate closure.  I 
know our teachers and staff members have tried to stay in contact with our students. 
Unfortunately, the closure has been extended.  This will not affect the delivery of breakfast and 
lunches to our students.  
  
School Closure Extension ​(Please visit our website for press releases from the county.) 
To remain consistent with the Jefferson County Stay At Home Orders, guidance from local 
health and government officials, and in the best interest of the health and safety of our students, 
staff, and communities, the earliest Dunklin R-5 will have school is Monday, April 27, 2020. 
The reopening date is subject to change pending further information. Although some activities 
may be delayed, rest assured we are working on contingencies. 
 
Continued Learning and Support 
While our school buildings are closed, our commitment to our students remains the same. Our 
teachers, staff, and leaders are working hard to ensure we can continue to provide support for our 
students and our communities.  Additional information will be available on our district website 
under our​ ​NEWS tab on the District webpage. 
 
Food Service and Delivery 
  
Meal deliveries will continue as outlined in the communication on March 16, 2020.  Our buses 
will continue to deliver meals to students, and pick up service will continue weekdays from 9-11 
am outside the high school cafeteria. 
 
We will continue to update our website and social media pages. 
 
 

 
 
 

http://bit.ly/2WjxOgx

